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Shared Licensing Service Between Gravesham Borough Council and 
Medway Council

Delegation from Leader and Cabinet and date: On 10 July 2018, the 
Cabinet considered a report on a Shared Licensing Service between 
Gravesham Borough Council and Medway Council. The Cabinet agreed to 
delegate authority to the Chief Legal Officer of Medway Council to enter into a 
legally binding contract between both local authorities setting out the detail of 
the arrangements for a fully shared Licensing Service (Decision No. 91/2018 
refers).

The report may be viewed online: 
https://democracy.medway.gov.uk/ieIssueDetails.aspx?IId=23481&Opt=3

Decision: In accordance with the Cabinet decision, the Chief Legal Officer of 
Medway Council entered into a legally binding contract between both Local 
Authorities setting out the detail of the arrangements for a fully shared 
Licensing Service with effect from 1 January 2019. 

Reasons for Decision: To act in accordance with Cabinet decision no. 
91/2018. The start date was put back to 1 January 2019 due to delays in 
migrating IT data.   

Date of Decision: 1 January 2019

Officer: Perry Holmes, Chief Legal Officer, Tel: 01634 332133 
Email: perry.holmes@medway.gov.uk
 
Details of any other options considered and rejected: 

1. Not entering into a legal agreement – rejected as this would not provide 
the required resilience. 

Conflicts of Interest: None 
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